From: Stephanie Higham 
Sent: 17 April 2014 18:23
To: Planning
Subject: Planning permission comments ref 14/00412/F

For attention of the Chief Planning Officer Ref: 14/00412/F

I am totally against any further building in Deddington.  You have already given permission for 85 new houses which is an increase of 10% of the existing houses.   There are no work possibilities in the village so that every house will have to have two cars and increase pollution and traffic jams.   The water pressure is already low; the school is full as is the doctor’s surgery.

 

Mrs M.S.Higham

35 the Daedings 

